
Foundation News! 
8th November 2019 

This Week 
Well done to Mrs Byrne/Mrs Sutcliffe’s class for a 
fantastic sharing assembly today! 

This week we have been sharing Room on the Broom 
by Julia Donaldson. The children have used the con-
struction resources, both indoors and out, to build 
new brooms for the witch. They have also been cre-
ating their own magic potions, counting ingredients 
into a cauldron and recording their recipes. 

In maths we have continued to look at tens frames, 
using counting toys to explore the  different ways 
of making 5 and 6. 

In phonics we have learnt the tricky word ’to’ and:                                                                       
ck as in duck   e as in egg                        u 
as in umbrella   r as in red 

We have also shared our experiences of Bonfire 
Night and created some super firework art. 

Next Week 
We will be sharing the book The Smartest  
Giant in Town by Julia Donaldson. We will be 
taking part in role play, using the story to    
explore the concepts of taller and shorter and 
linking the giant’s choices to our EJ Way. 

In maths we will be ordering amounts and    
introducing addition. 

In the outdoor area we will be exploring  
floating and sinking in the water tray and mud 
kitchen. 

Friday 15th November is Children in Need. 
Please see the email sent by the office for 
information about the non-uniform day. 

 

Messages 

Miss Lloyd’s class have their first sharing assembly 
the following week. If you would like to watch, 
please go to the main school entrance after     
dropping off your child/ren.  

Foundation go outside in all weathers to take part 
in activities that include paint, water, the mud 
kitchen and chalking. Please ensure your child has 
appropriate outdoor clothing in school every day, 
thank you. 

Helping Hands next week are Bella and Sonny (Miss 
Lloyd’s class) and Millie and Hanai (Mrs Byrne/Mrs 
Sutcliffe’s class). 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday to... 

Viaan 
 

 

 


